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Dear Parents/Guardians 

I am writing to advise you of a number of events taking place in the coming weeks: 

Monday, 13th  November - OLS welcomes  the Sam Maguire Cup  and the Dublin Football Players. 

Tuesday, 14th November -  3rd Year Parent Teacher Meeting at 4.15pm. Classes end at 3.35pm.  

        Wednesday, 15th November -  Road Safety Authority Talk for 1st Years.  

        Wednesday, 15th November  - General Information Meeting at 7.30pm.  All parents welcome. The agenda will 

include New Junior Cycle, School Self-Evaluation, School Improvement Planning and school plant developments.  

Thursday, 16th November - OLS students visit Áras an Uachtaráin for the Irish Young Philosophers Awards.  

Wednesday, 22nd November - Visit by the author of   “The Weight of Water”,  Sarah Crossan. 

Friday, 24th November - Religious of Christian Education Feast Day Celebrations.  Classes will end at lunchtime. 

Wednesday, 29th November  - 6th Year Parent’s Career Information Evening at 7.30pm.  

        Monday, 4th December - 5th Year Parent Teacher Meeting at 4.15pm . Classes end at 3.35pm.  

        Monday, 4th December -  Leaving Certificate Applied Course Information Meeting  at 7pm.  

Our Lady’s School now offers an alternative to the traditional Leaving Certificate. The Leaving Certificate Applied 

course offers a more practical approach and involves continuous assessment over the duration of  two years. Having 

completed this, students can access Level 7 and then Level 8 courses.  Parents of students in 3rd year and Transition 

Year are invited to attend.           

The school app has regular updates and is the best way to keep up to date with school news. We ask that every 

household downloads it from the app store!  

Kind regards  

 

 

____________ 

Pauline Meany 

Principal 
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